
From: Doug Spaly [mailto:doug@spalygroup.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 11:39 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 618 S. Main 
 

Hello- 

This is Doug Spaly writing regarding the proposed project at 618 S. Main.  I own several houses close by 
in the Old West Side.  I want to voice my strong opposition to the height of the proposed apartment 
building.  I am not opposed to new development on the site but the 7 stories is totally out of character with 
the neighborhood.  As you all know the area is a beautiful residential neighborhood of historic homes and 
to put that tall of a structure in that location makes no sense at all.  Half that size would be more 
acceptable say 3-4 stories.  The size of the project is also a concern with added traffic and parking 
problems that are already an issue.   

Thank you for your time. 

Doug Spaly 
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